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Collection Consent Form 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find enclosed a blank Collection Consent Form for you to complete for your child. 

 

In the unlikely event that we should be unsure who to dismiss your child to, we will 

consult the list that you have provided. 

 

This does not replace our existing process and you should still contact the school in 

person/by letter to inform us if someone else other than you or your designated 

childcarer will be collecting your child. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support in keeping our children safe. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Carolyn Tew 

 

Executive Head Teacher 
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